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Vancouver Kids Spur World Change One Kind Word at a Time

Hough Elementary Students and The Joy Team Partner in Positively Powerful Prose 
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VANCOUVER, WA— April 29, 2013—Hough Elementary students are on a mission to change the world, one kind word at a time. And on Saturday, May 4th, from 2 p.m. to 3 p.m. they'll be doing it at 1405 N. Lombard Street—the site of the billboard they put up with The Joy Team.  
Adorned with signs sharing their own kind word of choice, the kids and their partners—The Joy Team and members of the Hough Elementary staff—will offer passersby words of encouragement under the mantra that “One Kind Word Can Change the World.”

Against the backdrop of a billboard donated by Clear Channel Outdoor and sporting a graphic message creatively designed by the kids of the Hough Leadership Team, the children and their partners hope to shift the world into a positive frame of mind. And to help folks remember to “stay positive” the kids and their partners will disseminate mini-versions of their billboard message to all who stop.
"The partnership between Hough children and The Joy team has added depth to our Positive Behavior Support and Character Education programs," said Eva Unger, Hough Elementary Principal. "It also seamlessly connects with our Bucketfiller Program, which is in its third year at Hough and focuses on going above and beyond expected behaviors by filling everyone's imaginary buckets with kind acts."

“One Kind Word Can Change the World”  is one of 19 message options offered by The Joy Team in this spring's positive message campaign. The Hough Elementary billboard is one of 20 put up by The Joy Team and collaborating organizations. 

"Clear Channel Outdoor is thrilled to work with The Joy Team by providing space on signs around the Portland Metropolitan area," said Sharr Stark, President and General Manager of Clear Channel Outdoor Portland. "The twenty signs donated to the Joy Team reach over 1.7 million Portlanders each week, which equates to roughly 91% of the adult population.  We are proud to be the conduit in delivering such a meaningful message to the Portland community and support the Joy Team in their effort to build upon these positive words."
As of April 29th, 12 of the 20 billboards are still up around Portland metro. Billboard locations and photos can be found at TheJoyTeam.org. 

The Joy Team is a non-profit 501c3 corporation based in Vancouver, WA, with the mission of building community by spreading joy, optimism and inspiration. They help people shift into a positive frame of mind through the incredible power of positive words. Learn more at thejoyteam.org.   
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